## DESERT OASIS POOL REOPENING PROTOCOL FOR COVID 19



SCOV opening procedures are intended for use of the Desert Oasis pool in a safe manner for residents and employees. These procedures remain in place until further notice.

We ask for your complete cooperation.

Failure to follow these guidelines can result in the resident not being able to use the facility.

No guests or non-residents are allowed use of the pool.

To maintain social distancing, ten residents will be allowed to use the pool at a time. Pool usage is limited to 45 minutes with 10 minutes to leave the area. The monitors will then sanitize the chairs in preparation for the next group.

## Reserve a 45-minute time slot by calling the Desert Oasis **520-825-0495** ONLY between the hours of 8 AM - Noon starting May 31.

- Reservations may be made twice in one week, on different days. Reservations may be made up to two weeks in advance.
- Entry to the pool is through the gate. Wear your bathing suits to the pool, with some form of coverup.
- Maintain 6' social distancing in the pool and on the deck.
- Masks are required in line and on the pool deck but not in the water. Fabric masks should be washed daily.
- Showers must be used to rinse off before entering the pool.
- No lap swimming
- No sunbathing. Use your time in the water.
- No pool "noodles" or kickboards.
- No food is to be brought to the pool.
- Bring drinks in covered containers or plastic bottles only, no public water fountain available.
- The outdoor bathroom will be available, but not to be used as a changing room.
- No building access for residents.
- On the hour, the gate will be opened for that reserved period. When waiting in line
  please observe social distancing as indicated on the sidewalk.
- Use of the pool and any SCOV building is always at your own risk.